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Lachlan and Anne Herbert

We do not want an extension to the Emergency Bill (until 31st October 2022).

Our objection is based on the exhorbitant number of covid deaths in
Queensland, and does not align with the Australian Bureau of
Statistics Data.

According to the reporting of the covid numbers in Queensland we find
an exaggeration in these numbers also.

Until earlier this year Queensland had only a handful of deaths that
were truly attributed to covid. But then we have a quote from our
Chief Health Officer that states "So in the State we won't wait for
further information from the Coroner, we will just simply report any
death that occurs in a patient who has had a positive covid test
around the time of their death as covid". This is false.
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